
 Singlewell School      

 Mackenzie Way  Gravesend      

      Kent  DA12 5TY 

      Telephone: (01474) 569859 

      Facsimile: (01474) 327466 
 

      Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Brown 

      Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Alison Nash  
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                     

 

YEAR 3 VISIT TO KENT LIFE 

 

As part of the Year 3 History curriculum, the children will be learning about The Romans and focusing on 

the Roman Empire and its impact on Britain. 

 

We would like to take the children from Year 3 to Kent Life on Wednesday 14th June 2023. 

We will be travelling by coach and will leave school at 9:15am and will return by 3:05pm. 

 

During the trip, the children will take part in a Roman technology workshop and be very lucky to travel back 

in time to meet a Roman Centurion. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £21.00 per child. We would appreciate payment by Friday 26th May 2023 please 

via www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary . Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the 

high charges incurred. 

This trip can only go ahead once all contributions have been received. 

 

The children will need a packed lunch and should wear their school uniform with comfortable walking shoes. 

We will provide you with more information about the day nearer the time.  

 

Finally, please complete the consent form on the content area of the school app. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Harvey, Mrs Atkinson and Miss Kilmister 

Year 3 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary

